
 

Rotary Club Of Estes Park Spoke
Tue Nov 06, 2012 Home

Duty Roster:

Prayer: 
Larry Williams 
Song & Pledge: 
Dick Broman 
Guest Intro: 
Dennis McHenry 
Meeting Notes:  
Kris Hazelton 
Greeter: 
Jill Anderson 
Program Intro: 
Lori Gaglio 
Back Booth: 
Harry Hutcherson 

Newsletter
Subscribe to our newsletter
mailing list.

Click here to sign up!

Officers And Directors
President
Paul Sumey

President Elect
Peter Sinnott

Secretary
Marsha Yelick

Treasurer
Longley Parker

Sergeant-at-Arms
Robert Brunson

Past President
Thomas Anderson

Club Service
Dana Fritz

Community Service
Bert Bergland

International Service
Claudine Perrault

 
Program
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum

This Week's Program
Long Term Care and Medicaid with Jeff Sampson

Jeff will discuss medicaid and how it works in relation to long term care.
He will also review the Pension Protection Act and the effect it has on long term

care.
Jeff works for Forethought and has been in the financial service industry for

many years.

 

Salvation Army Announcement
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum

It’s Bell Ringing Time!

Estes Park http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/DynamicBulletinEmail.aspx?a...

1 of 6 11/6/12 11:10 AM



Youth/Vocational Svc.
Ward Nelson

Membership
Jill Anderson

Fund Development
Donald Widrig

Chaplain
Earl Matson

Photography
Donald Widrig

Spoke Design
Brad Rosenbaum

Trustee
James Robertson

Foundation Treasurer
Lawrence Williams

Trustee
James White

Foundation Secretary
Tara Moenning

Foundation Vice President
Madison Casey

Trustee
David Evans

Foundation President
Thomas Anderson

Speakers
Nov 08, 2012
Lori Gaglio
Long Term Care

Nov 15, 2012
Bert Bergland, Dana Fritz, Ward
Nelson
Club Administration, Club
Services, Youth/New
Generations

Nov 22, 2012
Thanksiving
Thanksgiving

Nov 29, 2012
5th Thursday Social, No Meeting

View entire list...

Download
A Feast Fit For Rotary

"The Peak" November 2012

Club Events

Salvation Army needs your help for its annual bell ringing campaign.
Noon Rotary is responsible for eleven days from November 29 through
December 9. Randy Skeie and Wayne Andersen are coordinating the
effort for the club and need volunteers for bell captains and bell ringers.
Look for the sign-up sheet at Rotary meetings beginning Thursday,
November 1.
 

Football Pool
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum

 

2012 Incoming Exchange Student Faustine Delebarre
Posted by Brad Rosenbaum

Faustine Delebarre is
our incoming
exchange student
from Bruay la
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Membership Committee
Meeting
Meeting room at Other Side
Restaurant
Nov 08, 2012 10:00 AM

Information Committee
Meeting
Library/Wasson Room
Nov 08, 2012 02:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Nov 08, 2012 05:00 PM

Fund Development Commitee
Meeting
Library/Wasson Room
Nov 13, 2012 05:00 PM

Information Commitee Meeting
Library/Wasson Room
Nov 15, 2012 03:00 PM

Thanksgiving
Nov 22, 2012

Foundation Board Meeting
Library/Wasson Room
Nov 26, 2012 05:00 PM

5th Thursday Social
Nov 29, 2012

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Dec 13, 2012 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Jan 10, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Feb 14, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Mar 14, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Mar 28, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Apr 11, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Apr 18, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Committee Meeting
Nikki's Restaurant
Apr 25, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck Race Day Kickoff Party
Nikki's Restaurant
May 02, 2013 05:00 PM

Duck race Day
May 04, 2013

Buissiére,
France. Bruay la
Buissiére is in the
extreme north of
France, very near
Belgium and the
English Channel. Her
first host family is
Dawn and Ed Shields. The Shields live near the top of Pole Hill; poor
Faustine comes from a fairly flat landscape near sea level, so her first
experience in Estes Park was an eye-opener! 

At home, Faustine took seven years of English, three years of Spanish,
and one year of Chinese.  We can learn a lot from her!  She is the third of
three children in her family.  She took the initiative by herself to contact
her local Rotary club to become an exchange student to the United
States.

 

“No, I don’t think I will
kiss you, although you
need kissing, badly.
That’s what’s wrong
with you. You should be
kissed and often, and
by someone who knows
how.”

-Clark Gable, Gone With
The Wind.
 

Anniversaries! 
Celebrated on the 3rd Thursday of November 
 
Kerrie and Dan Hill on the 19th!
Howard and Anne Marco on the 21st!
Rob and Sheila Cohen on the 27th!
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If you have any comments or
questions, please contact the
editor.

Website Sponsors

Please visit our Sponsors.

Click here to place your ad

 
 
 
 
 

We don't grow old. When we cease
to grow, we become old.  ~Ralph
Waldo Emerson

Birthdays!
Celebrated on the 1st Thursday of November
 
Peter Sinnott on the 8th 
Jill Zerhan on the 10th 
Dick Broman on the 17th 
Madison Casey on the 17th 
Thor Homme on the 21st 
Tad Diedrich on the 24th 
Jill Anderson on the 26th 
Suzy Blackhurst on the 27th 

Next Week
 

Prayer:  Tad Diedrich 
Song & Pledge:  JR Robertson 
Guest Intro:  John Ericson 
Meeting Notes:  Bob Hamblin 
Greeter:  Jill Anderson 
Program Intro:  Peter Sinnott 
Back Booth:  Harry Hutcherson 

 Meeting Highlights
President Pete Called the November lst meeting of the Rotary Club of
Estes Park to order at 12:02 PM and called on Earl Matson for the
opening prayer. Kris Hazelton then led us in the now-almost-traditional
opening song, America The Beautiful, and the Pledge of Allegiance. Rick
Taylor, a former Rotarian was introduced, and guests of Rotarians were
called, but none were in attendance this week.
 
Pete next had the pleasure and priviledge of welcoming new member
Susan Fereday to the club with the assistance of Jill Anderson. Pete is
the Sponsor of Susan Fereday, so managed nicely to perform the
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simultaneous duties of President and proud Sponsor in the Rotary Pin and
Member Badge ceremony. He then continued our new member activities
with the presentation of a well-earned Blue Badge to Sarah Walsh who
gave a brief and entertaining summary of her personal background prior to
joining the club.
 
Turning to club business and announcements, Pete called on JR for raffle
news which was there is $170.00 in the pot and we had no winner last
week. Wayne Andersen announced that our club will be one of the three
organizer- worker support groups for the Annual Salvation Army Bell
Ringers campaign along with the other two Rotary clubs. He and Randy
Skeie are the Chiefs this year, and their main need will be for Captains
who will recruit volunteers for duty during our clubs eleven ( 11 ) day work
period. ( This year that will be November 29th through December 9th
which means our members will be scheduled on holidays. HOORAY! )
 
Pete reported that Ron Kuhns has returned again to the hospital, still
suffering from his bout with pneumonia and that Kim Barrier had been
injured in an auto accident and will be out of commission for a few weeks.
Meeting announcements included the Membership and Duck Race
Committees .
 
Our charming French Exchange Student Faustine, gave a nice review of
her recent activities and Youth Exchange Committee Chairman Mark
Richards followed with a brief report that we had four outstanding
candidates for next years outgoing slot and our fortunate selection is Miss
Lauren Igel.
 
The Monthly Birthday drawing went to Tad Diedrich who will enjoy a
complimentary lunch next week, and Pete then called for the sometimes
entertaining Happy Money Hour: Bob Brunson leaped at the opportunity
to remind our members that our long- time server Rebecca has received
her engagement ring and is looking forward to the coming nuptials early
next year. Jay Harroff reported on the unusually challenging and long
hours involved in the Annual Pumpkin Distribution Party primarily lengthy
this year because of the cold weather and overabundant supply of
smaller-than-usual pumpkins. ( He could have used more help guys and
gals, tsk, tsk ). Kris and Gary Hazelton were delighted to report that their
son is now officially engaged to the girl of his dreams. Ward Nelson,
Madison Casey, Susan Fereday, Jill Anderson were also very happy
about recent events in their lives, but I am sorry that we have run out of
space . . .
 
Pete Sinnott introduced Town Administrator Frank Lancaster who gave
a succinct overview of current activities, construction projects, future plans
and other issues of interest and importance and then fielded pertinent
questions from our group. We adjourned shortly after l:00 PM.
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